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November 12, 2015 

 

 

Abdiwali Ali & Abdirahman Ali 

Alka Inc. 

729 Edgerton Street 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL: aali@css.edu & ali_abdiwali@yahoo.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 719 Payne Avenue  

  

Dear Abdiwali Ali & Abdirahman Ali: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 10, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, November 24, 

2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the repair or removal of the 

building.  Ms. Moermond is looking for board information from African Development Center, 

financing information (resources from North East Neighborhood Development Corp (NEDA) or 

East Side Neighborhood Development Corp); and a draft outline of a proforma addressing the 

cost of the project and where the funding is coming from. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  

 Jeff Fischbach 

 Rich Thomasgard, rthomasgard@adcminnesota.org 
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